
The January 10th meeting of the Clinton County Board of Realtors was called to 

order by President Connie Gray.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.  The 

minutes of the last meeting were read with a motion to approve made by Robyn 

Clifton, second by Ray Sarkess-motion passed.  There was no treasures report due 

to the most recent bank statement had been received.  The fund raising drawing 

was won by Robin Norman. 

 

Under old business:  The Christmas party was a great success and big thank you to 

the planning committee.  A reminder of the upcoming dues deadline and also do 

to the added cost the board cannot do payments by credit card. 

 

Under new business:  affiliate forms are available.  Steve Riehle gave an update 

on the annual Day of Caring which will be February 24th this year.  Committee 

chairs are to be: Professional Standards, Equal Opportunity, Education & 

Appraisal-Sue Walker, Community Housing-Brenda Barr, Annual Meeting & 

Monthly Program-Robyn Clifton, Board Legal Counsel, Legislative & RPAC-Connie 

Gray, Scholarship & Awards-Robyn Clifton, Public Relations, Media, & MLS-Sheri 

McIntosh, and Budget-Connie Gray.  Anyone wishing to be on any of the 

committees, please see the chair of that committee.   On MLS—make sure that 

sales are entered correctly so that agents get the credit for sales.  RPAC—while it 

is marked optional on the dues invoice, the board still has to pay for all the 

members so please pay it.  In the long run-it keeps our dues from increasing.  

Safety—Sue Walker shared about a suspicious person who came into the office 

asking about security and keys for houses.  Be careful with such items. 

 

The speaker of the day was Dan Evers from Port Authority. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Brenda Barr. 


